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Gerard, Jennie

From: Kernighan, Pat

Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2014 4:39 PM

To: Gerard, Jennie

Subject: FW: Port of Oakland Maritime Operations Update 8/18/14 8:00 am

 

 

Pat Kernighan 
Oakland City Council President 

And Councilmember for District 2 

1 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza 

Oakland, CA  94612 

510-238-7002  

pkernighan@oaklandnet.com 

 

From: Matthew Davis [mailto:mdavis@portoakland.com]  

Sent: Monday, August 18, 2014 8:41 AM 
To: Matthew Davis 

Subject: FW: Port of Oakland Maritime Operations Update 8/18/14 8:00 am 

 

Good morning, 

  

The Oakland Police Department responded to a few dozen protestors this morning in the seaport area.  Three 

arrests were made of individuals who were blocking the labor entrances.  A few members of the ILWU union 

are refusing to enter the terminal due to a perceived health and safety issue because of the presence of law 

enforcement safeguarding the terminals.  Only a few protestors remain.  

  

Unfortunately, the labor order to work the ZIM vessel was not filled by ILWU this morning.  The ZIM vessel will 

remain alongside the berth until the terminal operator determines if labor can be ordered and filled for this 

evening. 

  

We will continue to monitor social media platforms to see if there are additional calls for protests such as we 

saw last night. 

  

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you desire more information. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Matt Davis 

  

Manager of Governmental Affairs 

Port of Oakland 

530 Water Street 

Oakland, CA 94607 

510-627-1430 (w) 

415-516-9249 (m) 
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mdavis@portoakland.com 

  

  

*************************************** 

Port of Oakland Maritime Operations Update 8/18/14 

8:00 AM 

  

Dear Maritime Stakeholder: 

  

As of 8:00 AM today, a small group of protestors (fewer than 10) is in the Port's Maritime area 

(seaport) at the Oakland International Container Terminal (Berths 55-59) - OICT.  There are no 

protestors anywhere else in the seaport.  Law enforcement is on-site and traffic is able to 

enter the OICT.  All other terminals are operating normally.  We will keep you updated. 

  

Best Regards, 

Port of Oakland 

Maritime Team 

Contact:  John Driscoll, Maritime Division Director, 510-627-1243 


